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To all Blessed Families, 
 
If your son or daughter is a blessing candidate and you would like to have their profile displayed at this 
Convocation in the USA, please inform Orlande Schenk, ESGD Director before October 10th 2013. 
 
(Please note: inclusion in a display of profiles in other regions is not automatic, it requires a renewal of 
permission each time - in order to respect the wishes and privacy of parents and candidates.) 
 
Yours, 
 
David Hanna 
Director, Blessed Family and Education Department 

                                       

  

 

  

 


